
 

Caterpillars learning 

It’s Healthy Eating week and we have been talking 

about yummy fruits and vegetables and how we keep clean and 

healthy.  We’ve been pretending to be doctors and dentists too.  

We are singing rhymes and songs every day—our favourite is 

still sleeping bunnies! We’re also having lots of 

splashing fun with water play in this hot weather.  

                                                                    

We are so 
lucky ...on 
27th June 

coaches from 
Crewe Alex 
are coming 
to teach us 

some  

football skills!  

 

 
Butterflies learning  

We’re going on a Bear Hunt!  We’ve been through 

the ‘swishy swashy’ grass, the forest, the deep, cold 

river and the whirling snowstorm to find a bear! It’s one of our 

favourite stories to tell and we’ve been learning all about dif-

ferent locations through the story. We’ve been 

taking about sun safety, drinking lots of water 

and wearing our sun hats and sun cream too.   

 

 

June  

Superstars! 

• Sienna  - such a kind friend 

• Nafisa - super counting  

• Paiyton  - joining in with the 

songs  

• Linaz - sharing toys so well  

• Elli - always helping everyone  

• Darsh  - trying new things in 

the Butterflies class  

• Eliza  - brilliant communica-

tion skills  

 

Well done everyone!  

 

 

June 2023 

School closed  

for summer 
holidays from  

Wednesday 
19th July.   

Toddler time for younger tots: 

Friday 23rd June 10.30am-11.30am and  

Friday 7th July 10.30am– 11.30am  

Just speak to Mr Smith if you want to join in with these free 
sessions. 

 

Sunday 18th 
June  

Happy Father’s 
day  

to all our dads,  

step-dads, 

 grandads,  

and uncles ! 

Enjoy your day! 

Leaver’s celebration: 

Tuesday 11th July  

At 10.45am for morning children  
and  

2.45pm for afternoon children 

Stay and play is on  this Friday:  

10.45am for morning children, 

2.45pm for afternoon children. 


